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June 23, 1980 

Mr. John J. Schwabtz, President 
American Association of Fund-Raising 

Counsel, Incorporated 
500 Fifth Avenue 
New York, New York 10036 

Dear Mr. Schwartz: 

His Eminence Archbishop Torkom Manoogian has asked me 
to thank you for the complimentary copy of the 1980 edition 
of GIVING USA. 

Your book plays an important role in the fulfillment 
of the Church's mission in this society and we antic ipate 
that after careful study it will meet the many needs of our 
mqn Church. 

Please accept our appreciation and we pray that the 
Lord's blessing be with you throughout your days and may all 
your endeavors be blessed with success. 
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iVith prayers, 

Father Houssig Bagdasian 
Vicar Geneaal 
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